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Continued Participation in Curbside Recycling Services

That the Environmental Services Committee recommend to the Capital Regional District Board:
That staff be directed to:
1. Enter into an agreement with Recycle BC to provide residential curbside recycling services for the
capital region on its behalf beginning May 1, 2019 and ending December 31, 2023; and
2. Subject to the execution of an agreement with Recycle BC, issue a tender for Board approval for
curbside collection contract for four years and eight months, from May 1, 2019 to December 31,
2023.
(WA)

File #: 18-049, Version: 1

Capital Regional District Printed on 10/9/2021Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

